5th August 2019

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS' MUSIC FESTIVAL TICKET ORDERS

Dear Parents,

The St Joseph's Kingswood Choir will be taking part in the Catholic Schools' Music Festival on Monday 23rd September, at the Festival Theatre. The performance commences at 7:30 pm and I will send home more information about this later.

Tickets are available to families of choir members from 9am, Monday 12th August, direct from BASS. It is recommended that you buy your tickets promptly, as tickets sell rapidly.

Ticket prices are, as follows:

A Reserve: \$37.00

B Reserve: \$30.00

School Card: All seats at B Reserve prices

Transaction Processing Fee: A transaction processing fee of \$8.95 applies to each transaction (not ticket). It may be worth arranging to buy your tickets with other parents, in order to minimise the impact of this fee.

Please be aware that there are 4 performances, and St Joseph's Kingswood is performing in "Concert 1" on Monday 23rd September. BASS have advised that they will not refund tickets that are accidentally bought for the wrong night.

Thank you for the support you have given your child with Choir this year. The Festival promises to be a wonderful night.

Regards,

Steph Insanally

Music teacher